
 

October 29-30, 2019 at the Hyatt Regency Orange County 

 
90 days until the CAEP Summit 2019…  
   
The countdown is on – only 90 days until practitioners of the California Adult Education Program 
gather in Orange County for an exciting day and half conference. The CAEP Summit 2019 will 
provide energetic, engaging, motivating, and innovative breakout sessions. A plenary session that 
will make you want to jump out of your seat, eager to serve your local adult education students. 
Not to mention a celebration of the rigorous work that went into completing the new CAEP 
Three-Year Plans, and endless networking opportunities. To ensure everyone can experience the 
CAEP Summit 2019, the committee has prepared the following list of items to complete now:  

• Have you obtained a registration PIN from your consortium leadership?  
• Have you successfully registered on the CAEP Summit 2019 website?  
• Have you secured your registration by completing the payment process?  
• Have you reserved a hotel room at the Hyatt Regency Orange County using the 

conference code?  
• Have you made other travel arrangements?  

By completing the above task, you are securing your attendance at the CAEP Summit. Don’t 
wait – register today!  
   
If you need assistance or experience any difficulty completing the above tasks, contact CAEP 
TAP. The CAEP TAP staff are here to help.  
 
CAEP TAP 
tap@aebg.org 
(888) 827-2324 
  

https://register.caladulted.org/summit/Home/Registration
https://www.hyatt.com/en-US/group-booking/ALICA/G-JSCE
mailto:tap@aebg.org

